
PUBLIC NOTICE
 
The Mothotlung water pump which broke down last night cannot be repaired on site at the Brits 
Water Treatment Plant. The pump can only be removed tomorrow, Monday 12 October 2020  and 
taken out for repairs. 

The spare pump which was out for repairs is expected to be delivered tomorrow and installed 
immediately. The municipality has in the interim sent out water trucks to deliver potable water to 
affected areas which include Mothotlung, Damonsville,  Mmakau, Oskraal, Rabokala and Madidi.

The municipality apologizes for the inconvenience. Any development regarding this matter shall be 
communicated accordingly.

Neo Maape: Municipal Manager (Acting) 
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